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SCHOOL VIDEO 

As you know around this time of year, we normally 
have an Open Day when we invite prospective new 
parents to have a look around the school and 
decide if Glebeland is right for their child.  We had 
hoped that this could happen after lock-down was 
lifted but unfortunately, as Norfolk is now in Tier 2, 
this cannot now happen. 
I therefore need to ask whether there is anyone  
who would be able to make a short, promotional 
video of the school for us. 
If you could do this, or know of someone who may 
be able to help, could you contact Diane in the 
office.  Thank you. 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

Our weekly award winners were presented with their 
certificates this morning during our combined assembly 
with Barnby North Cove. 
 
This week’s winners were: 
Star of the Week – William S, Myah, Dorothy and Lexi 
Citizen of the Week – Logan, Reuben, Luca and Aurelia. 
 
In addition to these awards we are continuing to send 
‘secret texts’ to the parents of children who have worked 
really hard in lessons during the day. 

CLASS 2’s SPECIAL LETTER 

Some weeks ago Class 2 were learning about the  
monarchy and reading about Kings and Queens, 
so, they wrote a letter to Her Majesty The Queen.   
They asked her about her pets and her palaces  
and what her job involved and, as they had  
been reading the story ‘The Queen’s Knickers’, they  
sent her some designs of their own.   
And now Her Majesty has sent them a reply! 
 
She also sent them some fact sheets all about her  
pets and lots of information about her duties and jobs. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Unfortunately, we seem to be missing rather a lot of books from our school reading scheme!  Please could I ask 
you all to have a look at home to see if you have any of these and if so, to return them to school.  We are trying 
to do an audit to identify any gaps that need filling. 
Also if anyone has any of Class 2’s Maths games at home please could they be returned as well.  Our lending 
system for these was working perfectly until lock down but things got a little mixed up after that and we have 
several missing. 

 SCHOOL POND 

Our lovely pond and nature area was starting to look a little bedraggled so Jenson and Mr Smout have been 
having a bit of a tidy up! 
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BOOK AMNESTY 

 

    


